

Universiti Teknologi Malaysia 81310 Johor Bahru Johor, Malaysia Tel: +607-553 3333

UTM.J.01.34/19.11/12/12 Jld. 11 (115) 30 November 2021

Dr. Md. Sabur Khan Founder and Chairman Daffodil International University

Dear Dr.,

## LETTER OF APPRECIATION - ATU-NET VIRTUAL UNIVERSITY PRESIDENTS FORUM (VUPF) 2021 PROGRAMME

I would like to express my heartfelt appreciation to you and your institution for the support towards the recent ATU-Net Virtual University Presidents Forum (VUPF) 2021. I really appreciate your attendance at the forum and hope that you had a fruitful time throughout the forum.

In addition, please extend my gratitude to members of staff of the International Office as well as others who were involved for their cooperation and contribution. The event was successful owing to everyone's strong support.

Last but not least, thank you for your cooperation in returning the consortium agreement. Till then. I wish you all the best and I look forward to seeing you at the 9th ATU-Net Board Meeting which is scheduled to be on 23<sup>rd</sup> December 2021 (Thursday), 14:00 until 15:30 GMT+8 (MYT).

Stay safe and have a nice day.

Yours Sincerely,

PROF. DATUK TS. DR. AHMAD FAUZI BIN ISMAIL

Vice Chancellor, Universiti Teknologi Malaysia Chair, Asia Technological University Network